
Longfellow 

Kids’ Holiday Shoppe 

 

Thursday, December 3rd 

and 

Friday, December 4th 
 

Dear Parents, 

The Longfellow Kids’ Holiday Shoppe is coming to our school very soon!  Your child 

will have the opportunity to purchase their own holiday gifts for their family and friends 

while benefitting from a practical lesson about handling money, budgeting and making 

decisions.  The prices range from $0.50 - $13.00 with most items between $1.00 - $5.00.  

Parent volunteers will be available to assist children while shopping.   

 

This year the Holiday Shoppe will be open Thursday, December 3rd and Friday, 

December 4th both during the lunch period and after school from 3:30 to 6:00PM.  The 

children will not be visiting the Holiday Shoppe with their classes this year, but they 

should have ample time to shop during lunch or during our extended after school hours. 

 

To prepare our students for their shopping experience, please complete the attached 

envelope with your child.  It is designed to help them decide who they will be shopping 

for and how much money they can spend on each person.  Please use the attached 

envelope to transport cash or check (made payable to Longfellow PTO) to and from 

school. 

 

The Kids’Holiday Shoppe will also be open from 9:00AM – 3:00 PM on Saturday, 

December 5th during the Longfellow Holiday Craft Fair. 

 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED 
We need MANY parent helpers to set-up, help kids shop, ring up purchases, wrap gifts 

and clean-up.  Even an hour of time would be appreciated.  If you’re able to help, please 

contact: 

 

Maria Jacobs   marjacobs@sbcglobal.net 

 

OR, use  http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0C4AADA82CAAFF2-holiday 

 

 

 


